
Banner Witcoff attorney Janet J. Lee contributed to the Intellectual Property Law
Association of Chicago’s (IPLAC) comment to the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office
(USPTO) in response to the “Changes to Implement Provisions of the Trademark
Modernization Act” which was published on May 17, 2021.

 You can read IPLAC’s full comment here.
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https://www.iplac.org/assets/docs/IPLAC%20Comments%20to%20USPTO%20Trademark%20Modernization%20Act%20FINAL.pdf
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